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February 1-7, 2017

Hello Rabbi Osadchey.

Mayor Nenshi is happy to provide a comment that you may use. He shared with me the following:

“I am proud that The City of Calgary’s municipal complex hosted the opening ceremonies for UN World Interfaith Harmony Week. The event was deeply moving and an excellent example of the respectful diversity we strive for as Canadians. I continue to be inspired by the people who participated and the message of unity, compassion, and humanity they shared.” – Naheed Nenshi, Mayor of Calgary

Sincerely, 

Daorcey Le Bray
Communication Advisor
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